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October 18, 2021 
 
Mr. Barry Thom, Regional Administrator  
National Marine Fisheries Service, West Coast Region 
1201 NE Lloyd Blvd., Suite 1100 
Portland, OR 97232-1274 
 
Re: Pacific Fishery Management Council Representative to the U.S. Section of the Joint 
 Management Committee of the U.S. – Canada Pacific Hake/Whiting Agreement 
 
Dear Mr. Thom: 
 
The Pacific Fishery Management Council (Pacific Council) met September 8-11 and 13-15, 2021, 
to consider, among other matters, Pacific Council representation to the U.S. membership of the 
Joint Management Committee (JMC) of the U.S. – Canada Pacific Hake/Whiting Agreement.  Mr. 
Philip Anderson has served admirably in this role for many years, and it is the Pacific Council’s 
understanding that Mr. Anderson’s JMC appointment expires at the end of this month. 
 
With and the full support of the Pacific Council, I am recommending that Mr. Anderson be 
reappointed and continue to serve as the Pacific Council’s representative to the U.S. Section of the 
JMC.   
 
Should you or your staff have any questions regarding the recommendation or Mr. Anderson’s 
reappointment, please contact Mr. Chuck Tracy or Mr. Mike Burner at the Council office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Marc Gorelnik   
Pacific Council Chair 
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Cc: Pacific Council Members 
 Mr. Steve Joner 
 Mr. Dan Waldeck 
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 Mr. Mike Burner 
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 Mr. Brett Wiedoff 
 Mr. Todd Phillips 


